
Patients receiving end of life care

A parent / responsible adult
visiting a child

A carer supporting a patient with  
dementia or disabilities

Maternity - one birth partner
permitted to attend
appointments, throughout labour
and limited post-natal visiting

COVID-19�SAFETY�MEASURES��

Any visiting must be agreed with the
nurse/midwife in charge of the

ward/department BEFORE coming to the
hospital

From�Monday�19th�July
visiting�remains�limited�to:

Thank�you�for�your�continued�support


